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May 13, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:	Docket No. UE-111190—Compliance Filing

Pacific Power & Light Company, a division of PacifiCorp (Pacific Power or Company), submits this letter in compliance with Order 07 in docket UE-111190.  In Order 07, the Commission approved a settlement stipulation that included a Five-Year Plan for the Company’s Low Income Bill Assistance (LIBA) program.  One provision of the Five-Year Plan for LIBA was for the Company to make a filing around May 1 of each year. 

After the increased funding in the Low Income Bill Assistance Program in compliance with Order 08 in docket UE-140762, effective March 31, 2015, and after review of the current collection levels, further changes to Schedule 9, Surcharge to Fund Low Income Bill Assistance Program, are not necessary at this time.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Joelle Steward, Director, Pricing, Cost of Service, and Regulatory Operations, at (503) 813-5542.

Sincerely,



R. Bryce Dalley
Vice President, Regulation
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